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This Week at Lincolnshire 

Monday, October 12 

9:15 a.m.  Women’s Bible Study 

                                        Wednesday, October 14 

6:00 Ordinances 
    7:15 p.m.  Choir Practice 
 

      Thursday, October 15                                 

6:30   District Board Meeting – Elkhart Valley 

                       Next Sunday ….  POTLUCK! 

The Church   

   Library Book Give-Away 
               is next Sunday. 
 

The library holds many books of many genres. 
Many of the books are donated by you, the readers, 
and others are purchased by the library committee.  
From time to time, the shelves cry out in protest “We 
can’t hold any more books!” So the committee sorts 
and culls out the older treasures and offers them to 
you, the congregation.  Beginning next Sunday and 
the following Sunday, books will be available at the 
back of the sanctuary by the mailboxes.  Bring a bag 
or a box and take as many as you like..all at no 
charge!  You will be doing the library shelves a great 
service and at the same time, enriching your own 

book collection.  
________________________________ 

 

Dear Lincolnshire Family, 
 Thank you so much for your prayers and kind 
words of encouragement during my recovery from 
surgery.  The cards you sent are a continued source of 
joy as I read them over and over.  A comment was made 
that I am going to wear them out!  And thank you, Lincolnshire Quilters, 
for the much appreciated and comforting quilt.  Yours is a wonderful 
and caring ministry.  Again, thanks to each of you, my friends.    ~ 
Dorothy Tripp 

__________________________ 
      
 Peggy Brown’s Birthday is 
                   OCTOBER 28! 
_________________________ 
 

Keep a clear eye towards life’s end, Do not forget 
your purpose and destiny as God’s creature. What 
you are in his sight is what you are and nothing 

more. Remember, that when you leave this earth, you can take 
nothing that you have received—fading symbols of honor, trappings of 
power—but only what you have given: a full heart enriched by honest 
service, love, sacrifice and courage. 
                                       ~ Francis of Assisi 
                                 in “Letters to Rulers of People” 


